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Richard L. Meiss, Esq.
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, California 94106

Re: Pacific Gas and Electric Company,
(Stanislaus fluclear Project, Unit
flo.1), NRC Okt. No. P-564A

Dear Mr. Meiss:

Enclosed herewith are the originals of the depositions taken by the NRC Staff
of eight PG&E employees on June 3 and 4,1980. Please submit them to the
deponents for examination and signature pursuant to 10 C.F.R. 92.740a(e) and-
then return them to me. I suggest that each deponent sign his name at the
bottom of the last page of testimony of his respective transcript, since no
signature page is included.

Attached to each of the Perry, Hall, Allurtd and Badet transcripts is a
letter from the stenographic reporting firm explaining their failure to
attach the exhibits to these particular transcripts. The original exhibits
are also attached, making these transcripts complete.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. I apologize for the delay
in pro,1 ding the transcripts to the deponents for signature.

Very truly yours,

# CYh
Jack R. Goldberg @gp,p
Counsel for NRC Staff ,

| Enclosures: Depositions as stated

cc: William H. Armstrong, Esq. w/o encl.
H. Chester Horn, Jr., w/o encl.
Peter K. Matt, Esq. , w/o encl .
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